
 

Subject: Exciting Announcement: Transition to Dispatch Science as Our New TMS Platform! 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to share some exciting news about an upcoming change that will enhance 
your experience with our transportation management services. 

After careful consideration and thorough evaluation, we have decided to transition from Xcelerator to Dispatch Science as our 
new Transportation Management System (TMS) platform. This decision was made with the goal of providing you with a more 
robust, efficient, and user-friendly solution to streamline your logistics operations. 

Dispatch Science offers a comprehensive suite of features and capabilities that align closely with our commitment to delivering 
excellence in transportation management. With its advanced technology and innovative approach, Dispatch Science will 
empower you to optimize your supply chain processes, increase efficiency, and drive business growth. 

Here are some key benefits you can expect from the transition to Dispatch Science: 

1. Enhanced Functionality: Dispatch Science offers a wide range of features designed to meet the complex needs of modern 
logistics operations. From route optimization and load planning to real-time tracking and analytics, you'll have access to tools 
that will help you streamline every aspect of your transportation workflow. 

2. Improved Usability: Dispatch Science is known for its intuitive user interface and ease of use. Whether you're a seasoned 
logistics professional or new to transportation management, you'll find the platform easy to navigate and operate, allowing you to 
accomplish tasks more efficiently. 

3. Seamless Integration: Dispatch Science seamlessly integrates with other systems and software, enabling smooth data 
exchange and interoperability across your supply chain ecosystem. You'll be able to connect Dispatch Science with your existing 
tools and applications, streamlining processes and enhancing collaboration. 

We understand that transitions can sometimes be challenging but rest assured that our team is fully committed to ensuring a 
smooth and seamless migration process. We have already sent an email to current users about the upcoming change. 

For new users or those who may have missed the email, please direct any inquiries to Garry Cross, Chief Financial Officer at 
ATL Courier, Inc., at gcross@atlcourier.com. Garry will be happy to assist you with any questions you may have and provide 
guidance on how to get started with Dispatch Science. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and trust in us as your transportation management provider. We are excited about the 
opportunities that Dispatch Science will bring, and we look forward to supporting your success every step of the way. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the transition, please don't hesitate to reach out to your dedicated account manager 
or our customer support team. 

 

Best regards, 

Garry S Cross 

Chief Financial Officer 


